
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 January 2021 
 
 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 
 
 
Attention: Amy Watson 
 
Dear Secretary 
 

Powerhouse Parramatta- SSD-10416 
 
Further to the Response to Submissions for Powerhouse Parramatta lodged 8 October 2020 and the 
Response to Further Information dated 30 November 2020, please find attached a final Aboriginal 
Cultural Heritage Assessment Report. 
 
All consultation requirements have been completed in accordance with the Aboriginal Cultural 
Heritage Consultation Requirements for Proponents (DECCW 2010). The final ACHAR includes logs of 
consultation undertaken and has been updated in accordance with feedback received. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned on 0421 595 766. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Tom Kennedy 
 
 


